
 
 
From: Mark Zarifeh 
Sent: Wednesday, 9 May 2012 5:03 p.m.
To: 'j
Subject: CTV Building
 
 
Dear John,
In order that the evidence you give is as full as possible I would appreciate it if you could provide
the further information set out  below:
 
 In an email  from you of 26 March 2012 which was in reply to a letter from Stephen Mills QC dated
9 March 2012:
 
(a) In relation to Question 9(b) you answered "yes".  ie.  that you requested the CCC files as a
result of a request from CPG or as a result of the CPG report.
Could you please clarify which of these two it was.
 
(b) In relation to Question 9(e) you replied "no" ie. that you did not  forward the files obtained to
CPG.
Could you please advise why you did not  forward the files to CPG, given that it was as a result of
either a request from CPG or as a result of their report that you requested the files from the  CCC.
 
(c) Also could you please advise why you did not  forward the files given that at the time of the
inspection Mr Coatsworth had asked if CCC plans were available.
 
(d) In relation to Question 11 you answered "no". ie that the recommendation to remove the ground
floor strapping and lining board was not carried out.
Could you please advise why this was not done.
 
(e) In relation to Question 13(b) you answered "no' ie. that you did not  have the building inspected
by an engineer following the Boxing Day aftershock
We have a statement from a  woman who worked for Relationship Services who says that she
phoned you in early January 2011 to say she had asked the CCC to carry out  an inspection of the
building and that you led her to believe that you had had the building inspected by an engineer
after the Boxing Day aftershock. I am aware that you have denied that in response to a question
from a TV reporter last year but  it would be of assistance if you could clarify your recollection of
this call.
 
(f) In the Department of Building and Housing report on the CTV collapse there is reference to a
student from Level  4 who advised that a person thought to be an engineer inspected the building
within a fortnight before the February earthquake. Do you know anything of this? Are you aware of
any other engineer's inspections of the building other than the two by Mr Coatsworth?
 
 
Thank you for your continued assistance.
 
Regards,
 
Mark Zarifeh.
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